
 

 

memo 

To Suzie Jattan, Panel Secretariat 

From Bertha Gunawan, Assistant Coordinator Planning Assessment 

Date 24 February 2020 

Subject 59 Cudgegong Road, Rouse Hill – Attachment 5 Plans 

File no SPP-17-00006 

  

Following the submission of our Assessment report for the above development application for 

consideration at the upcoming Panel meeting scheduled for Thursday 27 February 2020, it was 

found that the Plans uploaded on to the Planning Panel website is of an earlier version F than the 

version G.  

Therefore, please accept the correct version G plans as Attachment 5 and discard version F. 

Version G is now attached for your perusal. This version aims to provide more deep soil zones and 

increased building separation, which are already discussed in the report and proposed to be 

approved as indicated in the draft consent conditions.. 

Feel free to contact me with any questions on 9839 6134, I apologise for the confusion. 

Regards,  

 

Bertha Gunawan 

Assistant Coordinator Planning Assessment, Blacktown City Council 


